MAASAI MARA UNIVERSITY
STUDENTS AFFAIRS DEPARTMENT
MEMO

FROM: Students Aftaies DATE: 23" September, 2024

[OD ALLSTUDENTS REF:MMU/AA037/014/2018/VOL.2 (108)

RE:  HELB OFFICIALS' VISIT TO MAASAI MARA UNIVERSITY

Phis is to informe Al Students that the Higher Educational Loans Board (HELB) officials will be
Vistting our institution on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday, October, 2"" 3" and 4" 2024 at the
ICT ERP LAB, Ole Karei's Complex from 9.00a.m to 5:00pm to assist all students with various
HELD fssues related to loan and scholarship applications, allocations and disbursements and handle

any other emerging issues,
Al students with loan and scholarship issues are advised and encouraged to visit them for help.
KNindly make use ol the opportunity positively.
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